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Kittitas County Courthouse Evacuated 

Ellensburg, WA, September 25, 2009 — Shortly after 1pm this afternoon, the Kittitas County 
courthouse at 205 W 5th Ave, and the Morris-Sorensen building at 507 N Nanum St in 
Ellensburg were evacuated after receiving suspicious packages. 
 
Ellensburg Police Department, Washington State Patrol and Kittitas Valley Fire and Rescue are 
on-site and the investigation is ongoing. 
 
All affected facilities are closed until further notice. 
 
UPDATE:  As of 3pm, the Morris-Sorensen building has been re-opened. 
 
 
For more information, press only: 
Paul Jewell, Commissioner 
 
For more information on Kittitas County: 
http://www.co.kittitas.wa.us 
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